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August, 5, 2021 

Eugene and Maragret Allred 
855 Windmar Dr 
Ashland, OR 97520 
 
 
Dear Eugene and Maragret Allred, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns over the Marble Peaks 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns, Landowners
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August, 5, 2021 

Nancy MacGowan Trust 
6915 Miners Creek Rd 
Etna, CA 96027  
 
 
Dear Nancy MacGowan Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns over the Marble Peaks 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns, Landowners
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August, 5, 2021 

Jorgen Danielsen Trust 
8434 Miners Creek Rd 
Etna, CA 96027  
 
 
Dear Jorgen Danielsen Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns over the Marble Peaks 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns, Landowners
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Anna Andrews Trust 
609 Evergreen Lane 
Yreka, CA 96097 
 
 
Dear Anna Andrews Trust, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns over the Marble Peaks 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns, Landowners
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JH Ranch Mountain Resort 
402 Office Park Dr, Suite 310 
Birmingham, AL 35223 
 
 
Dear JH Ranch Mountain Resort, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns over the Marble Peaks 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns, Landowners
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August, 5, 2021 

Donna Reynolds 
5896 Old Valdez Trail 
Salcha, AK 99714-9788 
 
 
Dear Donna Reynolds, 
 
We are writing to inform you that the Siskiyou Land Trust intends to acquire a 
conservation easement from Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns over the Marble Peaks 
Ranch that adjoins property you own.  The proposed project includes permanent 
protection of agricultural land and is supported by agricultural and ranchland 
protection programs, including the State of California’s Farmland Conservancy 
Program. 
 
The Siskiyou Land Trust is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization that partners with 
landowners who are interested in permanent conservation opportunities for 
agricultural, forest, and wildlands in Siskiyou County.  We do this by acquiring 
conservation easements or land from willing landowners.  Depending on a 
landowner’s interest, easements are either purchased from landowners with grant 
funds or donated by landowners.  Generally speaking, a conservation easement is a 
recorded restriction on title that limits a landowner’s ability to subdivide their property 
or convert it to uses that prevent agriculture from taking place.  Each conservation 
easement is specifically tailored to meet the conservation values present and 
landowner intentions.  An easement may include agriculture land use protections or 
wildlife corridors by identifying land that will be permanently available for that use.  
The proposed easement would be held by Siskiyou Land Trust.  The land trust 
becomes responsible for monitoring the promises made in the easement by visiting 
the land and with the landowners annually to ensure that the purposes of the 
easement are being met.   
 
Siskiyou Land Trust is supported by annual membership contributions and we 
welcome all Siskiyou County residents interested in protecting the land resources of 
this county to join. 
 
Please find enclosed a map with the proposed conservation easement acquisition 
area outlined.  If you have any questions, please write or call me at 530-926-2259. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Kathleen Hitt 

Kathleen Hitt, Conservation Director  |  Stephen Edel and Nancy Burns, Landowners
   

 


